PHILIPPINE
PORTS

AUTHORITY ==,

BAGONG PILIPINAS

SUPPLEMENTAL/BID BULLETIN NO. 1
PORT TERMINAL MANAGEMENT CONTRACT FOR THE PORT OF BANAGO
TO All Prospective Bidders

Members, HO-BAC-PTMC
Others Concerned

Relative to the Invitation to Bid for the Port Terminal Management Contract for the Port
of Banago, which was advertised in the Manila Times and posted in the PPA website and
in conspicuous places in the PPA premises 15 March 2024, please be informed of the

amendment as follows:
ON THE INSTRUCTION TO BIDDERS

10.1 B. iv.
At least two (2) years' experience in providing port terminal management services/cargo
handling services or other related port services, as indicated in completed and ongoing
contracts.

Issued this 25th day of March 2024
THE BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE:

By:

MARK JON § PALOMAR
Vice-Chairperson, HO-BAC-PTMC

PPA Corporate Bldg., Bonifacio Drive, South Harbor,
Port Area, Manila, Philippines 1018



